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Total Reported Properties 
November brought us 19 new complaints, of which, 11 were abatements (sanitation, rodents/animals, 

weeds/grass, vehicles, some of which also had code enforcement issues) and 8 of these were code 

enforcement (structure related such as collapsing porches, missing siding, dilapidated garages). Three 

cases were closed.  

 

Online vs Staff Generated Activities  
Of the 19 new cases, 8 were staff generated with the remaining 11 being complaints submitted online or 

called in.  

 

Progress on Cases 
In a major win, one derelict, nuisance property in town was just taken by the bank. The bank is working 

with us to bring the property up to compliance. A total of 18 abatements carried over from October and 

those are making some form of progress. We closed 3 from this month and 15 from October. 

 

Next Month and Future Enforcement 
Rental inspections are off the table again.  The opening and closing of abatement/code enforcement 

cases steadily continues. The sea of abatements seems eternal. There is no ebb and there is no flow. But 

we have buckets and we are using them. 


